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Elsen, Nikki

From: Zachary Switzer <switzer@laxfoodhall.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 6:39 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Re: Update on LAX Food Hall opening

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Sorry for the late reply. 
 
Unfortunately, We are having legal issues with the building owner and will not  be opening this year.   May I have a copy 
of the stipulation for my records? 
 
Thanks  
 
Zach.   
 
 
 
The content of this email is confidential and intended only for the recipient specified in this message. It is strictly 
forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without written consent of the sender. Replying to this 
email is legally agreeing to these terms, per Wisconsin state law. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to 
this message and follow with its permanent deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. 
 

From: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 2:58:14 PM 
To: switzer@laxfoodhall.com <switzer@laxfoodhall.com> 
Subject: Update on LAX Food Hall opening 
 
Hi Zach. 
  
I am reaching out to seek status of opening LAX Food Hall LLC.  As you know, a stipulated agreement was agreed to and 
approved by the Common Council in June 2023.  It was stipulated that LAX Food Hall must be open for business with all 
inspections complete and actively selling alcohol by January 1, 2024 or the license would be automatically revoked. 
  
It is my understanding from Community Risk Management that there have been no rough inspections done and that 
neither a HVAC or an electrical permit have been applied for yet. 
  
  
NIKKI M. ELSEN, WCMC  
CITY CLERK  
____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
CITY OF LA CROSSE (POPULATION 51,978)  
400 LA CROSSE ST, LA CROSSE WI 54601 
DIRECT: 608.789.7555 | OFFICE: 608.789.7510 
  
City Clerk's Office hours: 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday 
Public Service hours 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday in the City Hall Lobby 
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Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:  
In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication. 
  
 


